
HOUSE SPRINGS SEWER COMPANY 

6509 Northwest Office Center 

House Springs, MO 63051 

636-375-3100 phone/fax 

September 9, 2014 

 

Mr. James Russo 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

P. O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

RE:  Possible Sale 

Dear Mr. Russo, 

This letter is to inform you I am in the process of a possible sale of House Springs Sewer 
Company and do not intend to file a rate case on September 15, 2014, as originally anticipated 
in the Notice of Unanimous Agreement Regarding Disposition of Small Company Rate Increase 
Request filed with the Commission on February 7, 2013.  

If the sale does not take place I will immediately file for a rate increase/decrease. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat Fribis 

President 


